
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No.279 (23-24) 

18th June, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Chinese Tie-dyeing Workshop 

 

We cordially invite your child to participate in a Chinese Tie-dyeing workshop aimed at deepening 

their appreciation for traditional Chinese handicrafts. A distinguished Chinese Tie-dyeing practitioner 

will be present to provide insights on the culture and history of Chinese Tie-dyeing, as well as to guide 

participants in creating their unique artworks using this traditional art form. Details are as follows: 

 

 

Date 28th June, 2024 (Friday) 

Time 1:00 p.m.  - 2:00 p.m. 

Venue Room B305, St. Louis School 

Fee Free 

 

 

We strongly recommend your child to take part in this meaningful activity. Please fill in the reply 

slip and return it to Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki on or before 20th June, 2024. Should you have any enquiries, 

please contact Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki at 2546 0117. 

 

    Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki 

       for Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Cantonese Pronunciation Workshop 
 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow / do not allow my child ___________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) 

to take part in the Cantonese Pronunciation Workshop. 

 

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : _________________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number : _________________________ 

Date : _________________________ 

 

 

* Please delete the inappropriate option. 
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